
 

 

           17th March 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
In our art lessons this half term, we have been learning to draw using one point perspective 

and two point perspective and we are going to head out of school to practise these skills out 
in the field!  

 
Your child will be walking to the cenotaph in order to apply their learning to the real world 

when drawing the streets in and around Harrogate town centre.   
 

The visits will take place as follows: 

 
• Tuesday 1st April Mrs Howes’ and Mrs Brooke’s class  

• Wednesday 2nd April Mr Longley’s class and Mrs Smith/Mrs Sykes’ class 
 

There will be no cost for this visit. As this is within the local area, we do not normally ask 
for parental permission. If however, there is any reason why you do not want your child to 

take part, please contact your child’s class teacher.  

If you have any questions or concerns about this visit, please do not hesitate to contact me 
or one of the Y5/6 team at the gate at the end of the day or on the 

email year5_6@wes.rklt.co.uk.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Clare Howes 

Year 5/6 Teacher


